Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Deadline: 3/17/17 12:00 noon

[On Business/Organization Letterhead]
[SUBMITTED VIA E-MAIL TO commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov (Please send a copy to TID as well)]
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Felicia Marcus, Chair

State Water Resources Control Board
1001 | Street, 24th Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814-0100

2-15-17
Subject: Comment Letter — 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED SWRCB Clerk

Info about your organization

~ e
[Name of organization]js;very concerned with your Draft Revised Substitute Environmental Document
(SED) supporting Phase 1 of the Board'’s Bay-Delta Water Quality Control Plan. If approved, your
proposal requiring the Merced, Tuolumne, and Stanislaus rivers to dedicate 40 percent of unimpaired
flow to fish and wildlife would cause irreversible harm to our region.

The Revised SED wili not only financially harm our region’s farmers, manufacturers and businesses, but it
will directly harm organizations like ours who rely on the generosity of our community. We are an
agriculturally based community; when actions are taken that directly harm the largest economic sector
in the region, organizations that provide overlooked and underfunded services to our community are
directly impacted.

Beyond devastating our community by demanding 40 percent unimpaired flows from February 1st- June
30" annually, your staff is proposing taking over control of our locally paid for, built and operated Don
Pedro Reservoir. Don Pedro was built specifically to allow our community to survive a prolonged
drought, similar to the one we are currently in, but the Revised SED now limits the amount of water
available to our community.

[Insert specifics about your company/organization and how you will be impacted if needed]

Please consider the devastating impact your Revised SED will have on nonprofit organizations within our

community.

Sincerely,
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[Name]

cc: Frances Spivy-Weber, Vice Chair
Tam Doduc, Board Member
Steven Moore, Board Member
Dorene D’Adamo, Board Member



Public Comments Regarding 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment

List of Submitters: Turlock Irrigation District-Form Letter

The following people submitted the same form letter or a letter of similar text. The State Water Board
received a total of approximately 13 copies of this letter.

Commenters

Submitted by:

Belkorp Ag, LLC-John Deere

Peter Young

California Women for Agriculture

Jeanette Lombardo

General Public

Gerald Teran
Julie Teran

General Public

Julia Wazner

General Public

Katie Vankonynenburg

Shehan’s Transport Refrigeration, Inc.

Chris Shehan

Sunwest Jersey Dairy

Kimberly Clauss

The Tri-Tipery

Jana Nairn

Valley Farm Supply Stores Inc.

Vaughn Brenda

Valley Tool Manufacturing Company

Fred Brenda

Winton Ireland Insurance Agency Marc O'Neil
Winton Ireland Insurance Agency Michael Ireland
Winton Ireland Insurance Agency Teresa Walker
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